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Vote by mail is the most accessible means of democracy that this country has to 

offer. Taking this away would disenfranchise thousands of Oregonians who are not 

able to vote in person due to their job, financial situation, access to transportation, 

access to childcare, disability, etc. There is no need to fix a system that isn't broken, 

and I know that taking away voting rights is not what this state stands for. Thank you. 


